

| | |
|------------------------------|--|
| Meeting 6/12/ 2022 | |
| Present | Braydon. Liam. George. Lewis. Sebastien |
| Apologies/ absent | Jamie. Samuel. Claudia. Josh |
| Minutes/actions | Spoke about how the house system works, what is expected during meetings, how to get their tutor groups involved. |
| Matters arising | |
| Concerns/issues/ideas | New logo and students don't know what it means/stands for. Bring back Friday Fun Club which stopped because of Covid. |
| Challenge ideas | The festive 5K. |
| Calendar | |
| AOB | They felt the remembrance service could be improved; it was too short. Not everyone was there on time and couldn't see what was happening. Pupils to get involved in planning and making wreaths. Possibly from each year group. |